Northside Catholic Academy

Educating minds that think, hearts that love, and hands that serve

Northsidecatholic.org

Dear Parent/Guardian of a child entering Preschool at NCA in the fall of 2025,

It is required by Illinois State Law that every child entering Preschool for the first time has a complete health physical form dated 2025. Preschoolers must show proof of having received the following immunizations prior to entering Preschool:

- I. DPT: four or more doses
- 2. OPV: three or more doses
- 3. MMR: one dose at 12 months or older
- 4. Hib: one to four doses depending on series given
- 5. HepB: three doses
- 6. VARICELLA: one dose at 12 months of age or older
- 7. TB: dated 2024, if indicated
- 8. Lead test

Children who have not received the physical examination as required are considered to be in non-compliance with state law, whether or not they have received the required immunizations.

This form must be completed and signed by the physician and parent. Please give these forms to the school office on or before Tuesday, August 5, 2025.

Your child will not be allowed to attend the first day of school without a completed and signed health form.

Mrs. Terese Black, Principal